

Luther B. Turner

Lodge Number 732 F. & A.M.

P.O. Box 44073

2933 Valleyview Drive, Columbus, OH 43204-4073 Phone (614) 279-2246 www.lutherbturner732.com Our 65th Year 1950-2015

August 2016
Bruce E. Schreiber, P.M., Secretary
(614) 738-6164

Brotherly Love, Relief and Truth John H. Rumer, Worshipful Master (614) 537-6311

Stated Meetings 1st Tuesday of each month @ 7:30 PM except July and August Special Meetings to be called at the direction of the Master



Fraternal Greetings,
I hope you are enjoying a safe a fun
summer season. I'm looking
forward to everyone coming home

to Luther B. Turner Lodge on September 6 for our Stated Meeting. As mentioned before our September Stated meeting will be business casual. We will have a homecoming theme for this meeting. For our Brethren who receive the newsletter outside of the state of Ohio I would like to personally invite you to come home to the Lodge and be recognized.

We do expect to have a special meeting in September. We need to have a craft team ready to go for degree work. We need every available person to help us out so stay tuned for more info.

I recently attended the rollout program for our Deputy Grand Master, R.W.Bro. Douglas N. Kaylor. There are quite a few exciting things happening this year and I will share some of that information in our Stated Meeting. Come out and see what is going on.

Finally, the lodge is looking for line officers to serve in the upcoming year. If you have an interest to do so for the first time or if you've been an officer in the past and would like to step back in line please let me know.

Respectively Submitted, W.M. John Rumer



From the Secretary

It is that time of year again. I will be mailing dues notices for 2017 next month. Grand Lodge has decided to go to a plastic dues card this year. I have received notification that the Grand Lodge will be receiving the new cards soon and will be sending them out when they receive our per capita payment.

The new cards will be identical in size to a credit card. The front will be colorful and contain your name and lodge information, the back will be identical to the current card. There will be a web based application that can be used to determine the status of a member when visiting another lodge.

Respectfully submitted: Bruce Schreiber, Secretary



From the Editor

As always thank you to those who choose to have their letters

delivered electronically. If you currently receive this letter by mail and would like to receive the color version electronically please email me at jrumer@aol.com to let me know. Afterwards please be sure to check your spam (or junk) folder for any future emails "just in case".